Welcome  by Dawn Tierney

On behalf of Marie Curie we’d like to thank you for coming to the service today. We appreciate that for some of you this may be the first time you’ve returned to the hospice which isn’t an easy thing to do.  We’re all here to give thanks for and remember our loved ones who’re no longer here with us.  We especially remember those who’ve had a connection with the hospice in Day Care and the In-patient unit.

We’re taking time out from our busy lives to reflect, pray, think and ponder on those we love.  All our memories will be different and we seek comfort in being here and sharing in this service with each other.

The content of today’s service has been compiled recognising that not everyone attends a place of worship, prays or has a belief system.  For some people prayer is important. For others, it’s being with their deep thoughts that are important.  So, however you approach it, let’s pray, let’s be with our own thoughts, and in remembrance, let’s give thanks today for those we will always love and never forget.

One thing before we continue…we would ask if you would refrain from visiting the wards and staff downstairs. Looking back to your own experience I’m sure you will remember that the nurses are very busy caring for our patients and it’s not always appropriate for them to stop and chat.

Finally, we’re not expecting a fire alarm today, however if you do hear one, follow staff and volunteers and we’ll lead you to the nearest fire exit which is out through Reception.  Please do join us afterwards for refreshments in the Reception area.   Thank you.
